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Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 10:15:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Sharon,
 
Pursuant to EPA’s CCR Rule at 40 CFR Part §257.105(i)(7) and §257.106(i)(7),
GenOn Power Midwest LP is providing notice that we intend to initiate Closure
by Removal of CCR for the Bottom Ash Emergency Pond (#0272216) and
Bottom Ash Recycle Pond (#0272216) located at the Cheswick Generating
Station. 
 
A qualified Professional Engineer will be contracted to inspect, verify and certify
that closure activities are completed in accordance with the Closure Plan
specified in 40 CFR Part §257.102(b) and the protocols for Closure by Removal
of CCR per §257.102(c).  Accordingly, CCR removal and decontamination of the
unit will be complete when constituent concentrations throughout the CCR unit
and any areas affected by releases from the unit have been removed and
groundwater monitoring concentrations do not exceed the groundwater
protection standards established pursuant to §257.95(h) for constituents in
Appendix IV.
 
This notice will be placed in Cheswick’s operating record on March 13, 2020 and
will be available within 30 days on our public website:
https://www.genon.com/ccr-rule-compliance/.

 
Should you require additional information or if you would prefer to have these
notices provided to other contacts at the Department, please do not hesitate to
contact us.
 
Thank you, Steve
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